














May 31, 2020 St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

SERVICE:  
in  

action 
"Truly I tell  

you,  
whatever  

you did for 
one of 

the least  
of these 

brothers and 
sisters of 
mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 
25:40   

As expected during this challenging time, our clients have grown in numbers and needs. Since 
mid-March, your donations have aided more than 50 families with various needs. Thank you 
for continuing to bless this ministry with your love and support! The pantry is currently low on 
the following food items: crackers, applesauce, spaghetti sauce, jelly, pancake mix and syrup, 
Sloppy Joe mix, jello and canned pears. Non-food items needed: shampoo, conditioner, large 

toothpaste, deodorant, razor blades, cleaning supplies, toilet paper. We realize some of these items may be hard to 
find. Grocery store gift certificates are always welcome to allow our families in need some flexibility in purchasing 
dairy, produce, etc.   (Our Grocery Cart is currently located in the Chapel)     Thank you for "Bringing Christ to the 
World" through your actions. God Bless You!! 

SANITIZE PARTY AFTER EACH MASS! 
 

Please join us in sanitizing our church! After  each Mass, 
we are looking for about 20-25 people to help us sanitize 
church in between Masses. If you are able to stay for about 15 
minutes after Mass to help, we would greatly appreciate it!! 
Many hands make light work! Gloves, cloths, spray cleaner 
are all available in the back of church! THANK YOU!!!  

Pentecost Sunday May 31, 2020 
�����d�^���î�W�í�r�í�í�V���W�^ 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34; 1 COR 12:3B-7, 12
-13; JN 20:19-23��
Throughout our readings today, we see the amazing truth that 
the Holy Spirit gives us gifts and guidance in a very personal 
way. We are meant to use these gifts to build up the Body of 
Christ in a way that is unique to each one of us. 
  
Our first reading, from the Acts of the Apostles, recalls the 
dramatic moment when the Holy Spirit was poured out upon 
the apostles. “Suddenly there came from the sky a noise like 
a strong driving wind, and it filled the entire house in which 
they were. Then there appeared to them tongues as of fire, 
which parted and came to rest on each one of them. And 
they were all filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak 
in different tongues, as the Spirit enabled them to pro-
claim.” 
 

Notice how personal and individual is this outpouring of the Spirit. This personalized way of 
“gifting” the apostles allowed them each to reach different people, sharing with them the “mighty 
acts of God.” Embracing the stewardship way of life means that we allow the Holy Spirit to guide 
us in the best use of the unique gifts He has given to each of us, to accomplish the particular mis-
sion entrusted to us. 
 
Jesus gives us this mission in our Gospel passage from John. “As the Father has sent me, so I send 
you.” But we must not let this responsibility overwhelm us. Jesus Himself, tells us so — “Peace be 
with you.” 
 
As this Easter season comes to a close, let us be at peace. And let us resolve to lean on the Holy 
Spirit more and more as our guide through the stewardship way of life. 



May 31, 2020 

 

Includes Christmas Collection  

 
Envelopes & On Line 
Loose 
Total 

Needed to sustain our mission 

7/1/2019 - 3/15/2020 
 

$              1,277,671 
$        46,529 
$           1,324,200 
 

         $1,347,000  

“As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another  
as good stewards of God’s varied grace.”     1Peter 4:10 

Loan Balance as of 1/31/2020: $1,511,937 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation, and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 
TITHING 

Easy Options for Getting the Assumption Parish Bulletin! 
 

1. You can have Assumption Bulletin sent directly to your email!  It’s EASY!   
  
     Go to https://www.jspaluch.com/BulletinSubscribe.aspx    
• Enter criteria to find Parish by state, city, or zip code and then click on the Search button. 
• Choose parish from list of results by clicking on the green arrow on the left. 
• Complete a simple registration form and SUBMIT.  It’s that easy! 
 

2. Go on line to the Assumption parish website:  assumptionbvm.org 
 

3. Pick up a Bulletin from the Chapel Vestibule anytime! 
 

4. Would you like the bulletin to MAILED to your home? Just call the parish office and  
    request this!  We will be glad to mail one out to you! 
 

 Questions….please call the parish office. 636-240-3721. 

 

SERVICE:  
Love in  
action 

"Truly I tell  
you,  

whatever  
you did for 

one of 
the least  
of these 

brothers and 
sisters of 
mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 
25:40   

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

March 15, 2020 
 

$         29,436 
$              675 
$              30,111 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Cඈඇඍඋංൻඎඍංඈඇඌ 
 

Even though we do not have public Masses, we still have ongoing employee and facility expenses. Enve-
lopes still can be mailed or dropped off at the parish office, in the drop box next to parish office door. 

 
Giving Online: It’s easy, convenient, and environmentally friendly! 

Instructions:  
~ Go to Assumption’s website: assumptionbvm.org 
~ Under Quick Links on the right, click on: Online Giving      
~ Click on: Login/Create an Online Giving Account 
~ Create username and password and keep it in a safe, easily accessible place.  
   (If you forget your username, call Mary Knapp in the parish office.  If you forget your password,  you can reset it.) 
~ Follow the prompts for adding your personal information 
~ Click on: New Donation, and then Designation: Sunday/Weekly Offering 
~ Input the amount, frequency, and date of withdrawals. Click Save. 

 You may use your credit card, or draw from checking or savings account 
~ You may also give to the Special Collections through this one account 
~ If you pay your bills through Online Banking, just add Assumption and you may continue to do so.     
 

 

Thank you for what you sacrifice so that people might find Christ here and bring Christ to the world.  
 

If you have questions or need additional help, please call Mary Knapp, 636-240-3721, ext. 234. 

Are YOU in 
need? OR  
Would you 
like to help 

someone  
IN need? 

As we all muddle through these troubling days, we have 
had generous parishioners who have offered to help any-
one who is in need of someone to grocery shop for them, 
especially the elderly, or someone who is in need of a 
meal or two. OR, if you are someone who would like to 
assist in this way, please call Jeannette Hamann at the 
parish office: (636)240-3721 ext. 247.  

Mercy Angel Drivers 
 

If you are in need of someone to pick up your prescription or grocery shop for you -  
THAT is our specialty! Please visit:  https://mercydriversxr.weebly.com.  
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“Do not  
neglect  

hospitality,  
for through it 
some have 

unknowingly 
entertained 

angels.”   
 

- Hebrews 
13:2 

 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Office Hours - Weekdays 8:30am–4:00pm 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is held 
twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at 
294.0821. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
CELERATION! 

 

Please keep our children who are going 
to receive their First Holy Communion 
at all of our Masses on June 13-14, 
2020, in your prayer!  At each Mass, 24 
children will receive the Body of 
Christ for the first of many times.  We are so grateful 
to all who helped prepare the children for this most 
holy Sacrament and who will help make their big day 
possible:  the parents, the clergy, the teachers, and the 
faith formation team.  May these children continue to 
deepen their relationship with Christ in all ways and 
always.  

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

Sign up for Assumption Email Blasts!  
 

For immediate updates regarding when public Masses will 
begin and other parish concerns sign up for our e-mail blasts!   
 

Simply visit our home page at www.assumptionbvm.org. There you 
will find a link to click on to sign up for ‘Email Blasts’. 

 
Once you click the link, the  
registration looks like this: 

 
 

Just type in your email and your  
first name and click ‘Sign Up’. 

That’s it!  

Watch Assumption’s 
10:00am Mass LIVE! 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

Can’t attend Mass – NO 
PROBLEM – we will 
bring Mass to you!! We 
will be Live Feeding our 
10:00am Mass each week 
so that WE CAN be to-
gether! SHARE this with 
everyone you know!! 
Simply visit our home 
page at 
www.assumptionbvm.org.  
There, you will find the 
link to click on to view 
the live Mass.  Questions? 
Call Jeannette Hamann at 
636-240-3721 ext. 247. 

Look for These links on  
our parish website 

St. Louis Friends of 
Birthright Virtual 
Run for Life and 
Learning 
 

Looking for a fun and 
safe way to support 
Moms in need?  The 

Friends of Birthright Run for Life and Learning 
has gone Virtual!  To register or donate, visit 
run4lifeandlearning.eventbrite.com.  Complete a 
Run/Walk distance of your choice (6K, 1 mile, 
0.25 mile) individually or with your immediate 
family anytime between Monday, June 1 and 
Sunday, June 7.  Post your time and/or photo to 
our Facebook page, or email us, and receive a 
race t-shirt.  Proceeds enable women who are fi-
nancially stressed by an unplanned pregnancy to 
continue their education.  Please email us at 
run4lifeandlearning@gmail.com for sponsorship 
opportunities. 
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 CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  May 31, 2020 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 11 
 
 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
 

Please send 900 copies of the bulletin!  
 

 


